
TERM 1 2021 

 

ART 

Welcome to the 2021 school year! It’s going to be a big year in Art! Students will be working 

on a range of Australian themed Artworks throughout the year in preparation for our 

Anakie Primary School & Community Art Show in Term 3. Keep an eye out for more details 

later in the year. 

In Term 1, the students will be working on a collaborative Mosaic Mural, to be displayed on 

the rebound wall at the front of the school. This was made possible thanks to a Community 

Grant offered by Bendigo Bank. 

During Week 1, the students completed self-portraits which have been displayed in the 

main building. One student from each class was selected as Artist of the Week and their 

finished pieces are framed and on display outside the staffroom! Well done! 

         

_________________________________________________ 

 

P.E. 

It is going to be a busy Term in PE with a number of exciting opportunities for our students. 

We have received 2 grants from Sporting Schools Australia to complete units in Golf and 

Hockey. 

On Thursday 25th March, the Year 3-6 students will have the opportunity to compete in the 

MVA Athletics at Goldsworthy Reserve. The 3-6 students will also begin cross-country 

training for the school cross-country towards the end of Term 1. More information to come. 

The rest of our focus in PE will be on Fundamental Motor Skills, teamwork, moving into 

space and following the whistle. 

A reminder that students require hats, water bottles and runners for PE every Friday. 


